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Power of Faith-Based Community
As an ordained Elder in the Seventh Day Adventist Church, I understand the importance of 

faith-based institutions in connecting with and providing support to residents in their own 

communities. Many of Baltimore’s faith-based institutions are on the frontlines in 

communities plagued by crime and violence where they are the only source of hope for a 

future that is better than the present. As a young man growing up in the Cherry Hill 

community, it was our active and very present faith-based community that provided me 

moral guidance at a time in my life when I was torn between doing what was right or pursuing 

a path of crime and hopelessness.


